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Dates to remember: 

 

March 4 —March 8 
Parent/Teacher Con-
ference for Ms. 
Meg’s room 
March 5– No School 
March 11—15 
Spring Break 
March 19– Spring 
Begins! 
March 21 & 22-                              
Spring Pictures 
March 27 & 28– Egg 
Hunt during recess 

Email: preschool@wesleymemorialumc.org  

 

 

Picture Day! 

 

March 21 & 22., Thursday & Friday will be picture days.  We will be using Life Touch Photog-
raphy for our school pictures this year. Denim and pastel clothing in solid colors will work best with 
the  backdrop. Life Touch offers same day ordering, proofs will be sent home that afternoon.  You 

may order online and view extra pictures of your child. Thank you! 

Graduation Pictures 

We are taking outside graduation pictures through oliverstwistphotography this 
year on Friday, April 12. Proofs will be sent directly to your emails. You will buy 
directly from the photography company. If your child does not attend on Fri-
days, I will send a time home for you to have them at school for their pictures. 
I hope to do a group picture as well. Cap & gown will be provided for the individ-
ual picture. Please keep in mind caps will be worn when fixing hair.  If you have 
any questions feel free to call me 423-483-4869. Have a blessed day! 

We are starting to feel some Spring fever at Wes-

ley Preschool. The warmer days that are mixed 

into our late winter weather have been such a 

blessing. This month we will be talking about 

plants, animals, and nature. During chapel, 

we will be focusing on the life of Jesus  and His 

miracles .Spring is such a joyous time, and we 

are so glad to spend our days teaching your 

children about God’s gifts. Please mark your 

calendars for Spring Pictures and Spring 

Break! Happy March, everyone!  
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Food Item of the month: 

Mac-n-cheese. Thank you for supporting 
Good Samaritan Ministries 

 

Tennessee weather is unpredictable! Please 
remember to send a jacket and have appro-
priate “extra” clothing.  

 
__________________________ 

We will be having an Easter Egg 
hunt during your child's recess time 
on the playground on Wed. March 
27 & Thurs. March 28. If you are 
interested in helping your child’s 
class hiding eggs please let the 
teacher know which day. Each child 
will bring a basket labeled with 
their name on it to find eggs. We 
also need donations of candy to fill 
the baskets. We appreciate all your 
help! 
 
Thursday February 29, Last Day to 
buy Wesley T-shirts. 

Parent teacher conferences were held this week 

on Feb.26—March 1. Except Ms.Meg’s class 

which will be March 4—8. During conferences, 

teachers will be going over your child’s develop-

mental checklist. If you have thought about de-

laying kindergarten, this is the perfect oppor-

tunity to discuss your decision. As posted in 

several newsletters we offer conferences AN-

YTIME through the school year. We ask you 

call to schedule that appointment. 

 

*No School 

Tues. March 5– Voting Day 

March 11—15- SPRING BREAK 

Friday March 29– Good Friday 

Sunscreen: 

Please apply sunscreen to your child before school every day. If you are concerned about it wearing off, we can 
apply it at school, but you must fill out a medication sheet. Sunscreen must be stored in the lockbox in my of-

fice.  

 
Reminder: 

Please be aware of any choking hazards in your 
child’s lunch. The state requires that all small 
round foods  be sliced before serving, the most 
prolific of these being grapes. Large slices of 
peaches are also particularly dangerous, as 
they can slide down the child’s throat. Hot 
dogs, whole nuts, and gummies are also foods 
that are considered a high risk for choking.  

 

Matthew 28:6  
He is not here; for He has risen! 


